# Friday Bulletin

23rd February 2018



# Celebration Awards go to children who have been:

Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious



#### **Puffins**

Good Work Ethan Evans. Gold Badge Sophie Richardson and Chloe Wilkinson.
Gold Stars Oliver Jakeman, Dylan Green and Farrah De Lacey. Silver Badge Fern Sibley,
Sydney Thorpe and Dylan Green.

#### **Owls**

Good Work Scarlett Southgate, Thomas Van Dop and Tawana Muzire. Gold Stars Imogen Buckley, Eleanor Smallwood, Jude Watchorn, Dean Cain and Harrison Kerridge. Gold Badge Imogen Buckley, Thomas Van Dop, Olivia-Jane Knowles and Beau Golden.

#### **Flamingos**

Good Work Ilyas Lofts, Amelia Mackay and Harry Haydon. Gold Stars Juliet Allison x2, Florrie Laws, Ashton, Max Crowhurst, Evelyn Brooks, Lexi Burtenshaw-Moppett and Eleanor Smallwood.

### Eagles

Good Work Lily Osborne, Maggie Clarke, Isabella McGregor, Toby Kelly, Jessica White, Mia Burtenshaw-Moppett and Alfie Burtenshaw.

Gold Stars Noah McGregor and Jessica White. Silver Badge Leo Mondal Gold Badge Sammi Mussa.

#### **Toucans**

Good Work Phoebe Crowhurst, Jessica White, Ella Cheng, Samuel Leach, Rio Arai, Marley Reynolds, Jade Dewey and Annabel Blake.

Gold Stars Marley Reynolds, Dylan Mills and Samuel Parkings.

Accelerated Reader Jade Dewey - Bronze, Blessing Muzire - Bronze, Ben Brolly - Silver, Gyles Harley - Silver and Rio Arai -Silver.

## School Attendance by Class

(Our whole school target for 2017-18 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.1%)

Puffins 96.8% Owls 98.5% Flamingos 97.9% Eagles 96% Toucans 96.4% Whole School Attendance this week is 97.25%

Farewell It is with great sadness that we are informing you that Mrs Richardson, Owls teacher will be leaving us for pastures new after the Easter holidays. We wish her the very best for the future.

**World Book Day** We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 1st March and each child will be receiving a book of their choice. Letters have been sent home with details of the day and we look forward to seeing the children dressed up as a book character.

**EDP Sports for Schools** We will be collecting tokens from the EDP and the Evening News which will give us the chance to win a share of £20,000 for sports equipment. Special tokens will be printed in the newspaper and these can be brought into school and placed in the token collection box. This will run from the  $5^{th}$  February until  $14^{th}$  April.

Anti-Bacterial products Please note that no anti-bacterial products are allowed in school.

The Friends There will be a meeting on Sunday  $4^{th}$  March from 7 p.m. in The Kings Head, Bawburgh. It is open to anyone and is a chance to air some ideas, get to know people and maybe help out with some activities. They would love to see some new faces.

Can you help? One of our parent's car was scrapped by a tractor going along New Road on 23<sup>rd</sup> January. This occurred after school pickup. If you saw anything, can you please let the Office know.

## Dates for your Diary and Reminders

School will be closed on 26th February 2018 for staff training

There will be no Computer afterschool club on Tuesday 27th February

Parents' Evening on  $27^{th}$  March 3.30-6.30pm and  $28^{th}$  March 3.30-5.30pm. (Appointment times available at the Office from Monday  $12^{th}$  March

Toucans - Harry Potter voluntary contribution due by 27th March

School will be open on Thursday 29th March 2018

Bawburgh Youth Club 23<sup>rd</sup> February